
 
 
 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 
Product Change Notice #: VE200424                                                                   Date: April 24, 2020 

 
 

RE: Product substation and change of part number for 28V input, 3U VITA 62 Compliant Power 
Converters    
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. This is to inform you of a design optimization and ordering 
part number change to the 28V 3U VITA 62 compliant power converters. 

 

PCN Type: 

Product substitution 
 
Products Affected –  
 

End of Life Part Recommended 
Replacement  Part 

Package Type Electrical Specifications 

VIT028H3U600D002 VIT028H3U600D000 Same Functional Equivalent 
VIT028H3U600C002 VIT028H3U600C000 Same Functional Equivalent 
 
 
Reason for the change: 
The 28V VITA 62 3U power systems have been optimized and the part number is being changed to allow 
customers to identify the newer version.  The new 3U version is functionally equivalent but is not a drop-in 
replacement.   

 

Effective Date: 

The new version will be phased in immediately. 
 

Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions or 
concerns. 

 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road   
Andover, MA 01810  
Phone: (978) 470-2900 
apps@vicorpower.com 


